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April 29
th

, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of April 30
th

 – May 4
th

. 

 

There is no school for students on Thursday, May 3
rd

 & Friday, May 4
th

 because of NBTA Branch Meetings and 

Council Day. 

 

The Middle Level Badminton tournament is scheduled for Monday, April 30
th

, Tuesday, May 1
st
 & Wednesday, 

May 2
nd

. Please contact Mrs. Schroeter or Mrs. Middleton for tournament details. 

 

Grade 8 students who will be attending STM in the fall will have the opportunity to participate in a peer guided 

Q&A period with their future STM peers. This high school transition event will take place on Tuesday, May 1
st
 @ 

10:30 a.m. Please contact Mr. Norton for details. 

 

The monthly PSSC Meeting is scheduled for the evening of Tuesday, May, 1
st
 @ 6:30 p.m. in the Lorne library. 

Meetings are open to the entire Lorne Middle School learning community. If you are interested in becoming a 

member please contact the school office. 

 

The annual LMS Volunteer Appreciation Dinner is scheduled for Wednesday, April 2
nd

 @ 6:00 p.m. in the Lorne 

cafeteria. Please RSVP Mrs. Long. 

 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the April edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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